
   

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday, February 10, 2022 
 

 
 

• Attention Seniors! Please RSVP to Ms. Stork’s email for Senior/Parent Superlative Night, 
March 2nd 7:30 – 9:30.  

 

• Junior Deb Tickets are being sold next week during lunch periods in the Cafeteria and West 
Gym. Tickets are $65 cash or check written out to BHS. Those buying tickets need to bring a 
signed consent form. Any questions please see Mr. Venezia in Room 138.  

 

• Applications for BHS Presents are due TOMORROW – Friday 2/11. This will help us to decide 
if the show will go on! Please turn applications in ASAP to Mrs. Carey in Room 241 or Mrs. Fama 
in Room 140. 

 

• Attention Grades 7-11!  Be sure to check your school email!  All appointments to schedule 
your next year course selections are sent to your school email.  Check and see when your 
appointment is scheduled! 

 

• The ASL Club is selling “I Love You Lollipops” during all lunch periods this week! Each 
lollipop will cost $1.00 and will be delivered on Valentine’s Day! Send a friend a lollipop to say, 
“Happy Valentine’s Day!” 

 

• Library News… Remember when Forrest Gump said: “Mama always said life is like a box of 
chocolates. You never know what you’re gonna get.”  This age-old wisdom can be said about 
our “blind date with a book: display! Take a chance on a wrapped library book, it could be the 
best surprise of your life! Remember to turn in your “Rate Your Date” slip to be entered into the 
surprise raffle! 

 

• P.S. I LOVE YOU DAY’s mission is to bring awareness to the importance of mental health and 
decrease bullying. We encourage all faculty, staff and students to wear purple on Friday, 
February 11th to foster kindness and a welcoming environment, and educate others that mental 
health is just as important as physical health.  

P.S. I LOVE YOU DAY IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 11th – WEAR PURPLE 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


